Town of Goshen Board of Selectmen Minutes of Meeting May 22, 2017

Present: Bob Bell, Doug O'Clair, William "Chip" Ball, Dana Seero, Sandy Sonnichsen, Ron Rhodes, Chief Anderson, Cindy Rouillard

The meeting came to order at 6:30 p.m.

- Check reports were reviewed and signed.
- Ron Rhodes from Connecticut River Conservancy was present to discuss the trees
 that were donated. The trees were planted on the river bank behind the Fired
 Station. Mr. Rhodes discussed how to maintain the river bank. Mr. Rhodes offered
 his help in the future. Bob asked about putting up a wall to hold the bank. It would
 have to be outside of the wetland.
- David Seero stated he heard the transfer station was going to be using stickers for your vehicles and the stickers were only for residents that lived year around in Goshen. Bob stated that nothing had been determined.
 - Mr. Seero stated since the bridge on the Class VI Road off from Brook Rd has been damaged the four wheels and trucks are using the river on his property to get across. Mr. Seero will put a gate with a no trespassing sign. He will supply a key to the fire department and police.
- The Selectmen discussed the parking ordinance draft that Chief Anderson provided. Bob stated he would review and make changes and will review the ordinance at the next Selectmen's meeting on June 12th. After the changes have been approved Cindy will schedule a public hearing.

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.